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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
You are being invited to participate in a research study, looking into rectal cancer. You have been 
given this letter because it is thought that you may be eligible to take part. 
 
We will be giving you an information sheet to read which explains more about the study, and you 
should feel free to ask questions at any point. You are by no means compelled to participate in this 
study, and your treatment will not be affected whatever the decision you make. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
 
 
Mr Brendan Moran FRCS 
Colorectal Surgeon 
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